
 

“Together We Make a Difference” 

 
ILGA will be hosting the annual Swing for Hope Luncheon on April 3rd, 2025.  We hope 
you can join us to support this worthwhile cause.  The luncheon will be served on the 
patio at Grill on the Green immediately following the golf tournament.  You do not have 
to play golf to enjoy the meal after the tournament!  ILGA has raised over $191,000 
since 1997 to support the University of Arizona Cancer Research Center’s efforts to 
cure all cancers.   
 
The luncheon will feature: 
 

Meat Lasagna or Penne Pasta with Vegetarian Sauce (Alfredo or Red) 
Caesar Salad 

Lemon Bar Dessert 
Cash Bar with $5.00 Cocktail 

 
Lunch is $25.00, including tax and tip.  You can pay by check or Zelle by March 27th, 
2025.   
 
Zelle:  Ironwoodlgatreasurer@gmail.com.  Please include Your Last Name and ILGA 
SFH Lunch as the purpose of your Zelle transaction.   
 
Check:  Payable to ILGA with SFH Lunch in the memo section.  Place your checks in 
the IGLA cash box.    
 
Please contact Amanda McLoone at mctroness@gmail.com or 480-239-3290 if you 
have any questions or any dietary restrictions.  
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